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City Council Meeting - December 6th

The Beloit City Council will meet on Monday,
December 6th at 7:00 p.m. in the City Hall
Forum.

Social distancing and face coverings are
required of all in attendance and space will be
limited. Public Comment will be accepted for
any public hearing item by submitting an email
to PublicComment@beloitwi.gov by 12:00 noon
on Monday, December 6, 2021.

Learn more

Congratulations!

City Manager Lori Curtis Luther has been
appointed to the League of Wisconsin
Municipalities Board of Directors.

The League is comprised of more than 600
members representing both urban and rural
Wisconsin.

Learn more

Citizen Self Serve Portal

The Online Utility Bill Pay is NOW AVAILABLE.
Thank you for your patience! We updated our
utility bill system in August 2021. If you haven't
logged in yet to the upgraded system, you will
be asked to create a new username and
password. Get instructions on how to create a
new account.

To sign up for online utility bill payments,
electronic banking bill pay, or automatic
payment, please click here for more
information.

Payments can also be deposited in the drop
box located on the first floor of City Hall (M-F,
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.) or the drop box located
in the circle drive (Watson Lane) outside of
City Hall.
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City Hall Temporary Parking Lot
Closure

The City Hall parking lot nearest the circle
drive off of the State Street entrance will be
closed from Monday, December 6 through
Friday, December 17, 2021, to prepare for
renovations on the 2nd and 3rd floors. You will
need to use the Shirland Avenue entrance to
access the City Hall parking lot. The circle
drive with access to the drop box will remain
open.

City Hall will remain open on the first floor to
the public throughout the renovation project.

City of Beloit Property Revaluation

The City of Beloit Assessor's Office will conduct
a revaluation of all properties for assessment
year 2022. Revaluations ensure assessed values
are based on current market conditions, which
lead to more equitable assessments for
property owners. This will be for tax bills that
will be mailed in December 2022 and payable
in 2023. A revaluation was last performed in
2009.

Learn more

Visit Beloit Helps Wisconsin Bundle Up

Visit Beloit is inviting residents to drop off new
or gently used coats, sweaters, hats, mittens,
and other warm clothing items as part of the
Wisconsin Department of Tourism's Big Bundle
Up campaign. The Wisconsin Big Bundle Up is a
statewide collection program running from now
through January 7, 2022.

Items can be dropped off:
Visit Beloit, 656 Pleasant St.
Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Beloit Travel Wisconsin Welcome
Center
Northbound I-39/Westbound I-90 Rest
Area 22, Mile Marker 187, Beloit, WI
Tuesday - Saturday, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00
p.m.

COVID Vaccine Clinic at Beloit Public
Library

Monday, December 6, 2021
12:30 - 4:30 p.m.
Beloit Public Library, 605 Eclipse Blvd.

Vaccines are available for ages 12 and up.

http://gouda.beloitwi.gov/weblink/0/fol/76350/Row1.aspx


Hosted by Beloit Health System. Walk-ins are
welcome.

Grinnell Gives Back

The Grinnell Hall Advisory Board donated 8
Butterball turkeys to Salvation Army for
families in need of holiday meals. The board is
now reaching out to the community to request
donations to help Caritas, Domestic Violence
Associations, Family Promise, and more.

Please bring in (unexpired) donations of canned
goods, cleaning supplies or personal care items
through December 10th.

Grinnell Hall Senior Activity Center
631 Bluff St.
7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., Monday - Friday

Holidazzle - December 3rd

Mark the calendar and join your family and
friends to stroll through Downtown Beloit on
December 3rd for the 18th Annual Holidazzle!
Shops will be open from 5:00 - 9:00 p.m. Grab
a brochure the night of the event to see all of
the specials!

Learn more

Running for City Council

Four seats are up for election on the Beloit City
Council for the 2022-2024 term. The City Clerk-
Treasurer's office is responsible for providing
candidates with the information and forms
necessary to properly declare candidacy and
run for City Council.

Council packets are available for pick-up on the
First Floor of City Hall during normal business
hours: Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. The
packet is also available online at
www.beloitwi.gov/council. Candidates can
begin circulating nomination papers on
Wednesday, December 1, 2021.

Learn more

Beloit Winter Farmers' Market

While the outdoor Farmers' Market has
concluded for this year, the indoor Winter
Farmers' Market is now open every Saturday
from November - April, inside the Downtown
Beloit Association, 557 E. Grand Ave.
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From 9 a.m. to noon, vendors will be selling
produce, cheese, baked goods, and more. Visit
the Downtown Beloit Association website for a
full list of vendors.

Learn more

Calling for Volunteers!
We are looking for a few volunteers to serve on our City Boards, Committees and Commissions. Learn
about our current vacancies and download the application on the city's website.  Have questions?
Contact Pam Lathrop at lathropp@beloitwi.gov or call 608-364-6614.

City Meetings
All public meeting agendas and minutes are
posted online at www.beloitwi.gov.

Monday, December 6, 6:30 p.m. -
Council Workshop (Agenda Review)
Monday, December 6, 7:00 p.m. -
City Council Meeting
Wednesday, December 8, 6:30 p.m.
- Park, Recreation & Conservation
Advisory Commission
Wednesday, December 8, 7:00 p.m.
- Plan Commission

We're Hiring
The City of Beloit is hiring for various
positions. Job openings and applications
can be found online at www.beloitwi.gov.
Equal Opportunity Employer.

Apply Now
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